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Kathy Cooper

From: Lacey <laceylanette77@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 10:09 AM 7fl4 M 1!: 97
To: IRRC
Subject: Our Vaccine Rights

Hello,

I am writing to let you know that it’s very important to my family- and many others I know- to see our elected
representatives upholding our rights to decide what is best for our children, including (but not limited to) choices involving
vaccines. We should be able to decide if we want our children to have them, when we want them to be given, and, if
applicable, which vaccines we want our children to have. The list of vaccines recommended for our children continues to
grow, and we have the right, as parents, to decide whether or not we believe the list and schedule is what is truly best for
our children. We appreciate you working to ensure that our parental freedoms aren’t compromised by pressure from other
groups, many of whom are financially motivated.

Thank you,

Lacey Snader
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